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PURCHASING SUMMARY
City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office

2-Way Radios for Police Department
State of Arizona Contract # AD 050017-A5-6-11

" In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative
Purchasing, it is recommended that the State of Arizona Contract # AD 050017-A5-6-11, be
utilized to purchase the replacement 2-way radios for the City of Maricopa Police Department.

The State of Arizona contract was competitively bid in 2005 and has been reviewed and
renewed through April 30, 2012. Technology addressed at the time of award may be termed
as “analog” that, essentially, was/is hardware-based. Old products have been deleted and new
products (i.e. software-based models) have been introduced from time—to-time in accordance
with the terms and conditions of the contract. The contract was reviewed by the City of
Maricopa Purchasing staff and it meets the City Purchasing Code. This contract is with
Motorola, Inc. through their authorized distributor Creative Communications, Inc.

Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Police Department Staff,
and utilizing the favorable pricing obtained by using the State of Arizona contract, it is
recommended that the 2-Way Radios for the City of Maricopa be purchased from Motorola,
Inc.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia A. LaCombe,

Purchasing Manager
April 17, 2012




